From: Angela Epps

Sent: 26 February 2024 16:51

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application - 2023/5103/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to support the above application for The London Tunnels. As a Londoner I think that the proposals preserve and improve access to our heritage, are sympathetic to the surrounding area and a brilliant idea.

Regards Angela Epps 21 Alexandra Gardens London N10 3RN

Sent from Mail for Windows